
 

 

20th May 2020 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 515043 
 
Dear Sir,  
 

Temporary suspension of operations  
 
Further to our letters submitted on 23rd March 2020, 1st April 2020, 15th April 2020 and 4th May 2020, on the 
captioned subject, the Company has partially commenced the manufacturing operations in its Chakan plant 
and will scale up the operations as the situation improves.  
 
Request you to take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited 
 

 
Rukmini Subramanian  
Company Secretary  
(Membership No. A20207) 


